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Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Maria Mikel <maria.rose.mikel@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 2:09 PM
To: Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul)
Cc: cherylannmikel222@gmail.com; Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul); Wiese, Angie (CI-StPaul); 

Perucca, James (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 605 Como Ave reinspection fee invoice

Thank you, we appreciate it.  
 
 
Maria Snider 
Rainbow Child Development Center 
605 Como Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55103 
Phone: (651) 646-5272 
Fax: (651) 646-0459 
maria.rose.mikel@gmail.com 
 
On Mon, Jul 31, 2017 at 2:07 PM, Neis, Adrian (CI-StPaul) <adrian.neis@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

Ms. Mikel’s, 

  

It is my understanding that you received a bill for three reinspections of 605 Como for your smoke alarms after 
the appeal’s hearing.  

  

DSI will waive the fees for reference number #36885. 

  

I have put in a fee adjustment form, so you will not have a balance due.  

  

Please keep this email as a copy for  your records. 

  

If you have any questions, please let me know.  

  

Thanks,  
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AJ 

  

  

 

A.J. Neis 
Fire Safety Inspector III 

Dept. of Safety and Inspections 
375 Jackson St. Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 

Phone: 651-266-8992 

Cellular: 651-796-8087 

Fax: 651-266-8951 

  

Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

  

“DSI’s Mission:  To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for 
all.” 

  

  

  

  

 


